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Medicare Survey is a Success

Editorial Staff

"DC" wishes to thank all the participants who took a few minutes out of their busy schedules to fill
out the survey for the department of Health and Human Services' new Medicare fee computations.
This information will help develop a new fee scale that will be used for all health care physicians
according to their work relative value units.

The time you spent in filling out the survey will benefit chiropractic and will make a difference in

how the profession is included in Medicare in the future.
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